
Ph.D.  Grant  –  International  Max
Planck  Research  School  for
Maritime Affairs
Also this year, the  International Research School for Maritime Affairs at the
University of Hamburg will award for the period commencing 1 August 2010 one
Ph.D. grant for a term of two years (with a possible one year extension). The
particular area of emphasis to be supported by this grant is Maritime Law and
Law of the Sea.

The deadline for applications is 30 June 2010.

More information on the scholarship can be found here.
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